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Dear Parent/Carer

Online tickets for Christmas Raffle Prize Draw now available to buy!
Thank you to so many of you who have already pledged prizes from your own business operations to our magnificent Christmas Raffle Prize Draw. We will share a full list of prizes in the next week or so, because we want to give all our supporters, and these businesses, some profile in these tough times. 
So, with prizes rolling in, we’re ready to launch our online sale of raffle tickets – otherwise known as a set of numbers! Don’t worry, when we get to making the draw, we’ll be using an online tool that selects numbers at random. 
Raffle tickets (numbers) are priced at £1 a number. To make your purchase, can you please: 
1. Email pta@st-josephs.gloucs.sch.uk and confirm how many tickets you are buying, your mobile number, and the name you’ve used for your online transfer. This means we know how to contact you if you win, and we can cross-reference you against the payments we receive.
2. Make an online transfer to our account to the value of the number of tickets you would like. Our account details are: Acc No: 66591767 Sort Code: 55-61-08 and please state the surname of your child(ren). 
3. [bookmark: _GoBack]Please try to get as many friends and relations involved...the money we make, the more your children will benefit. 
We will email you back your numbers. 
We will make the prize draw on the evening of Monday 14 December. Nearer the time we will issue a Zoom invite and you can join it live. We will then use the rest of that week to get as many prizes to the winners as possible via drop-off or pick-up. 
Thank you for your support
PTA Committee
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